
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                           
 
           30th April 2015 
Dear Parents, 
 
Re: Kingsbury Water Park Visit Monday 1st June 2015 
 
As part of our rivers study, Class 3 and 4 will be visiting Kingsbury Water Park on Monday 1st June 2015. The 
children will have the opportunity to follow the route of a river on an Ordnance Survey map, look at features 
of a river and investigate the river as it flows through the park. They will also take part in an orienteering 
exercise, using their map reading and teamwork skills. 
 
We will be travelling to and from Kingsbury Water Park by coach, which will leave here shortly after 9 a.m., 
returning again in time for the close of the school day. 
 
In order for the trip to take place, we need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £6.50 per child. This 
represents half of the cost for the full day; the other half is to be paid from PTA funds. There is no obligation 
for you to pay, but if we do not receive contributions from the majority of the class, we will have to cancel. 
Please speak to either of us or Mrs Hendry, in confidence, if paying will cause a problem for you. The cost of 
the trip is in line with our charging policy. Payments will be set up on School Money or you can send cash or 
cheque in to school with the reply slip. 
 
Pupils should wear outdoor clothes, long trousers and long sleeve top, comfortable walking shoes/trainers 
and bring a waterproof coat and a sun hat for all eventualities! They will need to bring a packed lunch, a non-
fizzy drink and snack. Everyone will carry their own provisions and so we would advise that lunches be 
packed in disposable bags. 
 
To support us with the organisation and planning for this trip, could you please complete and sign the 
attached permission slip and return it to school by Monday 11th May 2015.  
 
Thank you for your support for this visit which I am sure will provide a wealth of experience and learning 
opportunities for your children. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Gray and Mrs Yorke 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

I/we give permission for__________________ to take part in the Kingsbury Water Park trip.  

I will be paying through School Money 

I/we enclose a voluntary contribution of £6.50 
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